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NICHOLAS L. DAZER 
Direct Dial: (503) 499-4573 
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Bullivant Houser Bailey PC 

 

Attorneys at aw 

August 4, 2010 

Via E-mail and Regular Mail 

Barry Joe Stull 
PO Box 11008 
Portland, OR 97211 

Re: PCRI v. Barry Joe Stull 
Multnomah County Circuit Court Case Nos. 0703-02757; 0704-04569; and 
0708-09733 (Consolidated Cases) 

Dear Mr. Stull: 

On June 4, 2010, we sent you a certified letter containing a check from PCRI's 
insurer in the amount of $4,775, in full satisfaction of Judge Jones' Order setting damages, 
and his more recent Order on PCRI's Motion for Summary Judgment. On July 27, 2010, we 
received that letter back as unclaimed. We sent the letter and check to you at the following 
address: P.O. Box 11008, Portland, OR 97211, which is the address we have on file for you. 

On July 27, 2010, we sent you an email asking if there was a different address where 
you would like us to send the check. We have received no response from you to that email. 
Please be advised that if we have received no instructions from you by the close of 
business on Thursday, August 12, regarding where you would like us to forward the 
check in the amount of $4,775, we will file an interpleader action in Multnomah County 
Circuit Court on Friday, August 13, in order to discharge PCRI's payment obligation. 
Thank you. 

NLD:mkb 
cc: 	The Honorable Edward J. Jones 
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